
From: bethyuill@icloud.com 
To: Division of Public and Behavioral Health 
Subject: DPBH Feedback Form Submission 
Date: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 8:29:04 AM 

Data from form "Feedback (DPBH)" was received on 8/4/2021 8:17:52 AM. 

Design a new form. 

Field Value 

Name Muriel Yuill 

Email bethyuill@icloud.com 

Department  

Division  

FeedbackType Concern/Solution 

IdeaPosted Yes 

ResourcesRequired Yes 

SpecificTopic COVID 19 vaccination requirement 

IdeaTitle  

IdeaDescription 

Please do not require TMCC / UNR students to get the COVID 
Vaccine. It is still in the testing phase and only 
recommended for emergency use until the FDA approves it 
fully. It is an experimental genetic modification that 
needs more time to fully research the effects, which have 
already caused verifiable deaths. 

Email "DPBH Feedback Form Submission" originally sent to dpbh@health.nv.gov from bethyuill@icloud.com on 
8/4/2021 8:17:52 AM. 
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